
Item #6 – Board Policy for Posting Subcommittee Meetings 

 

Following the January 15, 2015 Board meeting, District staff has been psoting a 72-hour 
notice for all subcommittee meetings. This was at the request of the Board President. 
There are some board members that have suggested the District adopt a policy that 
reflects the current practice of noticing subcommittee meetings. 

The current practice has been of no inconvenience to District Staff and allows everyone 
interested in District planning to attend without the distinct possibility of overlooking 
someone. Prior to the 3-day noticing, staff would make phone calls to interested 
individuals. 

This item is on the agenda for discussion/possible action. 

 


